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We the people of Salem, have had enough of your anti 2nd amendment abuses.  We 

will not stand for it.  This Bill "sounds" good on paper, but is just another way for the 

horrible gun grabbers in our horrific cabinet here in Oregon.  We have the right to 

bear arms under any and all circumstances and we will.  We are tired of the evil Left 

and the Right cohorts making up rules as they go; all in an attempt to pass a bill and 

start gun grabbing.  I feel sorry for those idiots who will pass laws so stupid that 

police, ATF, IRS, CIA, FBIO, or some other mentally challenged alphabet agencies 

shows up to one of our private homes.  Some of these evil representatives are: Paul 

Evans of course, AND BOTH Kevin Mannix and Kim Wallen who are BOTH RINO's... 

Wolves in sheep's clothing.  Extreme Leftisits!  But so are ANY members who vote to 

violate Oregonian's right to bear arms. 


